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Dear Sirs or Mesdames,
We, my husband and I, would like to state that we are wholly against this Bill put forward
 by MP Rob Pyne.
 
We were given a chance at life and every unborn child should have that the same chance.
 
Why, in a country such as ours, do we require doctors and nurses to spare no amount of
 money or effort in saving the life of a premature baby and Mr Pyne would remove all safe
 guards so that a perfectly healthy, full term baby can be murdered?
 
We are trusting that your committee is made up of people of integrity and common sense
 who are grateful for life.
 
Yours sincerely,
John and Dorothy Marbach
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